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I am a City Manager which is a tough job in itself and I love my days off. We honestly 

do not need another paid holiday. There are so many agencies out there that are 

closed 3 days a week, half days, etc. It is hard enough to get responses when they 

are fully staffed and working full time. I strongly oppose.  


